
Ms. Natasha Mcnair

Harrow Council 
Civic Centre 

Station Road 
Harrow 

HA1 2UL
14 January 2020

  Our ref: 5412979

 
Dear Ms. Mcnair
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 13 December 2019.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Harrow Council. I have 
detailed below the information that is being released to you. 

Your Request

I would like to know how I can become a provider for Harrow Council. 
We commission placements via West London Alliance (WLA) commission 
process. You will have to register with WLA to start the process of becoming a 
provider for WLA. 

WLA contact details : 

Sean Bergin, Children's Services Commissioner , West London Alliance 5th 
Floor NE, Perceval House
14-16 Uxbridge Road, Ealing , W5 2HL, Tel: 020 8825 9692.
Email :WLAChildrensProgramme@ealing.gov.uk

I have my Supported living accommodation business for 16-18 year old females in 
Birmingham. 

I want to know how I can register as a provider and the process for spot purchase. 
You will have to register with WLA and part of the commissioning process. 
Contact WLA as mentioned above for further details.

Breakdown in how many care leavers were placed out of the borough in 2017/2018, 
average weekly costs and contact details should I require further details.
There were 87 care leavers placed out of borough in 2017/18 
In 2017/18 the average weekly cost of Care Leavers was £722
Leavingcare@harrow.gov.uk
 
If you have any questions, please contact me on 020 8736 6786 or 
vinal.chauhan@harrow.gov.uk.
 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx


If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, 
you can request an internal review of Harrow Council's decision by writing to:
 
Peter Singh
Harrow Council 
Civic Centre
Station Road
Harrow
HA1 2XF

Email: Peter.Singh@harrow.gov.uk
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a 
right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:
 
The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
  
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain
 
There is no charge for making an appeal.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Vinal Chauhan 
Complaints & FOI Officer 
People Services 
020 8736 6786 
vinal.chauhan@harrow.gov.uk
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